
Summer Newsletter 2021-22 

Aydon Class 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We hope you had a lovely Easter, and managed to enjoy some of the warmer weather we are finally 
receiving. Welcome to the Summer term, where our topic will be ‘Alice in Wonderland’, where many 
of our activities within sessions will be inspired by this.  

This term our team is Ruth, Megan, Ellen, Kirsty, Vicky, Donna, Phoebe, Kat, Dave, Tim, Ruh, Katie 

and Joanne. Speech and Language Therapy continues to be provided by Erin Kelly and 

Occupational Therapy, Gemma Cooke. 

This term, our focus for learning will include; Shapes and their Properties in Maths, and English will 

continue to take place twice per week, where one session is writing focussed and the other has a 

focus on reading.  In science pupils will be participating in experiments linked to natural disasters 

such as earthquakes and tsunamis, and in RE pupils are learning about signs and symbols found 

throughout different religions. RSE will continue from last term where pupils learn about the 

environments in the wider world, human impact on the environment, and also thinking about our 

local environment (and how we can help to take care of it). We will be creating our own Mad Hatter’s 

tea party during food technology, where pupils will be invited to make  party foods such as 

sandwiches, sausage rolls and mini pizzas! 

Pupils will continue to have the opportunity to access the community three times per week, where 

they will be transferring their communication and numeracy skills during shopping and cafe based 

sessions. In addition to this, pupils' wellbeing and physical health is a focus during our community 

outings on Wednesdays.  

Therapy will continue to be integrated as part of the school day and in community outings. Therapy 

sessions will focus on peer interaction as well as exploring emotions.  

Art and music will be provided by Lauren and Pamela, and Kerry will continue to teach swimming.  

 

If there is anything you would like to discuss please contact us on the below emails 

Ruth, Megan and the Aydon class team 

 

 

Class teacher OT SALT 
Ruth Woodford and Megan Adamson 

r.woodford@percyhedley.org.uk  
megan.adamson@percyhedley.org.uk 

Gemma Cooke 

g.cooke@percyhedley.org.uk 

Erin Kelly  

erin.kelly@percyhedley.org.uk 
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